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IMPORTANT Dates REMINDERS 

3
rd

/4
th
 – INSET days 

7
th
 – Back to school 

14
th
 – Book change 

21
st
 – INSET day 

22
nd

 – Book change 

28
th
 – Book change 

 

 

Children will need to wear PE kits 

on Monday and Friday. 

Books will be changed on a 

Monday. 

Spellings will be posted on Tapestry 

and children will take home books 

to practise these in. 

NEWS 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back! We hope you have 

all had a wonderful summer.  

Our first topic this year is Dear 

Duncan (The Day the Crayons 

Quit) and then we will start our 

space topic To Infinity & Beyond. 

 

Year Two Team 

Mrs. Warrington will be teaching 

the class on a Wednesday 

afternoon. 

Please visit our class page on the school website for more information. 

 

If you have any questions please email the office on 

office@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk or Miss Cole on jcole@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk  

mailto:office@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:jcole@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk

